
To those who organize events at Saga International Plaza 
 

Please observe the following measures 
to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 

⚫ Please ask participants to your event to wear masks and wash their hands thoroughly before participation. 

⚫ Please also ask participants to wash or disinfect their hands thoroughly when making use of books and such of 

inside this facility. 

⚫ Those who feel unwell due to a fever or cough, are asked to refrain from using the training rooms. Please confirm 

the physical condition of all participants in advance. 

⚫ Please ventilate the room by opening the windows regularly. 

⚫ Please practice social distancing (at least 2m). 

⚫ Please refrain from organizing gatherings of more than 10 participants. 

⚫ People who have come from outside Saga Prefecture are asked to refrain from using this facility until May 31. 


